Dear Jonathan,

It was good to meet you last week.
Caroline McCoy from no 21 ( you took the picture through her window) and | would like to object to the air con

being so near our property because of the noise.

My address is 4 The Mount but as you saw the back of my home is right by the side of the pub.
The air con would be far too near to us.

Regards, Suzy



